
 
 

 

 

 
13th March 2020 

  
Coronavirus Statement  
 
Dear Customer  
Gripple would like to provide you with an update in response to the potential concerns of 
supply chain risks related to the Coronavirus outbreak.  
 
Gripple will continue to follow the guidance provided by the World Health Organization 
(WHO) to ensure that we keep up to date as to where local authorities maybe restricting 
travel and transporting goods from what are deemed “affected Areas” 
 
We have conducted an extensive review of our supply chain and thanks to a high level 
of vertical integration, with a high number of key components and subassemblies 
internally manufactured we are able to manage significant risk internally. For the small 
number of remaining products that we do source externally ,we will continue to work 
closely with those key suppliers and have taken steps to increase our stock holding. We 
have no current issues within our supply chain.  
 
Gripple will continue to closely monitor the situation and we will do our best to ensure 
that your supply is not impacted. We will continue to have regular discussions with the 
suppliers to stay on top of any emerging supply chain impacts specific to the virus 
outbreak.  
 
 
As always, thank you for your business 
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